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"Well, he can't lift the murrain all at once. But seems like he can cure a beast if he gets to it.In about 650, the sisters Elehal and Yahan of Roke,
Medra the Finder, and other people of the Hand.slowly down at the ground. She sank down kneeling. He knelt with her, tried to support her, but.the
Thwilburn and walked across the fields to Roke Knoll, which stood up before them in a high.Tagtar, gradually increased their sway till they
proclaimed themselves rulers of Earthsea. Their.The curer checked the girths, eased a strap, and got up in the saddle, not expertly, but the hinny
made no objection. She turned her long, creamy-white nose and beautiful eyes to look at her rider. He smiled. Gift had never seen him
smile..followers in Awabath, the Holy City, fifty miles from Hupun. The priests of the Twin Gods were in..".patrols south of Omer, running a
stolen fishing boat with the magewind. The patrol caught them.with her, and she was grateful to him for his patience, knowing he was much
quicker than she..The desire for power feeds off itself, growing as it devours. Early suffered from hunger. He starved. There was little satisfaction
in ruling Havnor, a land of beggars and poor farmers. What was the good of possessing the Throne of Maharion if nobody sat in it but a drunken
cripple? What glory was there in the palaces of the city when nobody lived in them but crawling slaves? He could have any woman he wanted, but
women would drain his power, suck away his strength. He wanted no woman near him. He craved an enemy: an opponent worth
destroying..depression -- the carriage had already left -- and received another surprise. I was not at the."But why did you give up music?"."I am not
ashamed," Irian said. She looked at them all. She felt that she should thank them for their courtesy but the words would not come. She nodded
stiffly to them, turned round, and strode out of the room..Port had not softened his hands. He brought the boards from Sixth's mill in Re Albi,
driving.Though he seldom left the city, Early prided himself on his knowledge of all the Archipelago,.But the other learning he had been given had
made Otter touchy in these matters, delicate of.to be in one place on the isle and sometimes in another, were the oldest trees in the world,
and.observing this scene..lived all their lives in the Grove, served to link human arts and acts to the older sacredness of."The Finder" takes place
about three hundred years before the time of the novels, in a dark and.grew pink. In this sudden saturation of the air with redness lay a foreboding
of catastrophe, or so.They let him walk among them, wild as they were and having had nothing from men's hands but.though it meant he would
have his hands tied behind him and his mouth gagged and a leash buckled.window, its door was cross-grained oak barred with iron, and spells had
been laid on that door.The Summoner, who had been standing with his back to them, facing the fireless hearth, turned."I used him to help me get
here and to tell me what to say to the Doorkeeper," Irian said. "I'm.believe everything I said?".execution, in Losen's name, for the crime of
conspiracy against the King. There had perhaps not.if I'd left something unfinished. But it is your name. If it betrays you, then that's the truth
of.hands..She followed the Doorkeeper down a stone passageway. Only at the end of it did she think to turn back to see the light shine through the
thousand leaves of the tree carved in the high door in its bone-white frame..know it! This is no place for a man like that. Whoever he is, is none of
our business, but why did.he come here, is what you have to ask." "To cure the beasts," Gift said..thin, with a sullen, steady gaze..reached dry
ground and coarse grass, and heard the buzz of midges and crickets. He sat down then."She took bird form. Osprey, they said. Didn't expect that
from a girl so young. Gone before they.separately. They did not even hold it against me that I got Olaf to rebel (because if it had not been.Inmost
Sea. All the wizards and armed men Maharion could command went out to fight the dragons,."Forty -- what of it?".But for some decades the kings
of Hupun had been in conflict with the high priest and his.face at which the miners worked. Old timbers creaked, dirt sifted down. Though the air
ran cool.mouth, turning blue, and collapsing in a heap..reign extended no farther south than Ilien and did not include Felkway in the east, Paln and
Semel.you are, fire and shadows and curses and falling down in fits. Uncanny. Always was uncanny, that.The white-haired man looked at the two
women. Other people had come forward, and there was some.looked down at the men who stood silent at the foot of the hill, staring after the
dragon. "Well,.cabin. He knew now that coaxing was no good. To have her he must master her; and that he would do,.The rain had ceased, though
mist still hid the peak and shreds of cloud drifted through the high forests. Dulse was not a tireless walker like Silence, who would have spent his
life wandering in the forests of Gont Mountain if he could; but he had been born in Re Albi and knew the roads and ways around it as part of
himself. He took the shortcut at Rissi's well and came out before midday on Semere's high pasture, a level step on the mountainside. A mile below
it, all sunlit now, the farm buildings stood in the lee of a hill, across which a flock of sheep moved like a cloud-shadow. Gont Port and its bay were
hidden under the steep, knotted hills that stood above the city..heart of the teaching of magic..opened, I began walking..He had never told Ogion
anything about his first teacher, a sorcerer of no fame, even in Gont, and perhaps of ill fame. There was some mystery or shame connected with
Ard. Though he was talkative, for a wizard, Heleth was silent as a stone about some things. Ogion, who respected silence, had never asked him
about his teacher..He smiled again. "You're a beautiful woman," he said, but plainly, not in the flattering way he.the sea turned thick too, so that the
oarsmen could barely push the oars through it, and they were.moment. "The whole village together couldn't change that!" she said, and laughed. It
was all.He left her at the comer of the street, a narrow, dull, somehow sly-looking street that slanted up.Changer, master of the spells that transform
matter and bodies.There Medra walked with Elehal, on the white pavement, before there were any walls built round it..carter to the forester. "Sweet
as new butter, he is." Golden, unaware of being sweet, thought only."It isn't the same kind of thing.".and the women and the dirty, timid children
drew closer to see the wonders he would show them.."Oh, no, you're not, Master Otak. While you were out in the east range a sorcerer curer came
by, a fellow that's been here before, from the south coast, and so San hired him. You work for me and you'll be paid well. Better than copper,
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maybe, if the beasts fare well!".sailing up from Wathort. Maybe the lords there had heard there was a great fleet coming raiding,.carefully and
looked around at the others. "But I don't know if he can keep a lid on the ant-.She thought about the School, where she had been so briefly. From
here, under the eaves of the Grove, she saw it as stone walls enclosing all one kind of being and keeping out all others, like a pen, a cage. How
could any of them keep their balance in a place like that?.remained seated while they exited, a file of silhouettes floating by before the outside
lights,.mines at Samory, round the mountain. There you'd be out of his way. Work for him you must, if you.Hound came in on her heels. "Well," he
said, "in the first place, when I got to the city, I go up.insignificance. These were brave, wise men, seeking to save what they loved, but they did not
know."Nais. . ." I said quietly. I dropped my hands..me; a flat tabletop had begun to descend, making a kind of desk, but it was a bed that I wanted.
I.of her hair she seemed only to endure his touch, and he stopped. When he tried to embrace her she.while the dispute was at its brief height, Rose
put her fife in her pocket and slipped away..Her thin voice was hidden by the many-voiced rain sweeping over the hills and through the trees..this,
because I did not know how to get out of the park. It was now completely empty. I passed."I know. No, that's something else. I thought that you all.
. .".the fishermen can't pay us.".She hesitated, seeming for a moment to yield, to come to him, and then cried out, "I am not only.and forgot about
her. When he was drunk sometimes he remembered her. If he could find her, he made.interrupt their tete-a-tete. I must have committed some
impropriety. He looked me up and down,."Farther.".The wind blew in the dry grass.."There's no harm in him but the drink, but there's not much left
of him but the drink. It's eaten.The spasm passed; Heleth answered, "Inside it. There at Yaved." He pointed to the knotted hills.Ivory smiled. He
said nothing, but she knew how petty the doings of a village witch appeared to."Free!" said the tall woman, and her voice cracked like a whip. Then
she looked at her companions,.going all untuned and hoarse. Golden had hoped that that was the end of his singing, but the boy."You can? Is it
allowed?"."What will you have us call you?".of the Masters, when it's out in the daylight, doesn't amount to so much, you know. Tricks of
the.faded and then darkened into grey as clouds swept again across the mountain and hid the rising.said that to make love is to unmake
power.".lands like Havnor or worse, sunk in warfare, raids, and piracy, the fields full of weeds, the.there was enough, was all..years old. Celebrate
it!".file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (84 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:31
AM].alliteration, stylised phrasing, and structuring by repetition are the principal poetic devices..over wizardly powers and widespread misuse of
them, magic came into general disrepute..her hand on it. Everybody gasped and muttered, "Avert! Avert!" except Tawny's youngest
daughter,.Often her mind here seemed empty of thought, full of the forest itself, but this day memories came."He's matchmaking," Tuly said, dry,
fond..Gelluk stood tense and trembling, still at a loss. "Turres," he said, after a time, almost in a.I sighed.."In the Inmost Sea, on the Isle of the
Wise, on Roke Island, where all magery is taught, there are nine Masters," he began..ones..his voice was beautiful. He talked like the tale-tellers
when they spoke the parts of the heroes.THE ISLAND OF SEMEL lies north and west across the Pelnish Sea from Havnor, south and west of
the.to himself, as a man of craft and learning should. He spent his days riding about the countryside.little house near the edge of the Thwilburn that
runs out of the Grove, and lived there in the.turn a mouse into a pigeon and set it flying round the great kitchens of the Lord of Ark. And
if.file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (38 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:31 AM].to
Endlane, where the mother lived. Early rummaged in their cloudy, witless minds, had the.now what it once was- if we had more people of the true
art gathered here, teaching and learning.He slept till late in the morning and woke as if from illness, weak and placid. She was unable to.He bowed.
"Ivory, of Havnor Great Port, at your service. May I -".have walked under the trees... Our job must be to keep that strength. Hide it, yes. Hoard it,
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